NAKAMURA STEAMSHIP CO,, LTD.

Your Reference: Ship £
Kobe, December lst, l§§§$

B

Messrs. Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
83, Kyomachi, Ikutaku,
Kobe ,

Dear Sirs,
a s #uj ; Ma 1

We have duly received your letters dated 19th and
27th November, 1953 with thanks .

With reference to the survey held on the above steamer
at Hiroshima in December last, we are going to complete the
special survey,e.g. No.3 Double Bottom Tank and Deep Tank are
expected to be examined and tested at the next Annual Survey,

The next survey is expected to be held in the latter
part of December, 1953 at Mitsul Dockyard, Tamano, but owing to
the circumstances of the operation of the wessel, the Survey is
feared to be postponed to the middle of January, 195+, The
Boiler Survey will also be held at the same time,

Yours faithfully,
NAKAMURA KISEN KABUSHIKI KAISHA
Signed,

S, Oyama
Head of Marine Department

Received: 2nd December, 1953.

Ne. 3 20.

f?ﬁoy s Register
: mlk&@«uﬂd@t&@{@




